
January 24, 2021 – Altrusa KARE Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
The Altrusa KARE Project of Pendleton supports homeless youth in the 
Pendleton School District.  KARE members work closely with our school staff to 
identify needs and purchase any requested items.  Once again, KARE is hosting 
their Love Will Keep Us Warm fundraiser.    This year’s event is Saturday, 
February 13th, from 7-8 pm.  To learn more, you can visit their website. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


